
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Amelia Street closure October 20  

 
October 19, 2021 

Amelia Street will be closed between Port Colborne Drive and Mellanby Avenue, on 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021, to accommodate the installation of water and sanitary 

services to the vacant lot west of 35 Amelia Street.  

Alfidome Construction Niagara will be completing the site servicing and there should be 

no disruption to existing services for residents. Residents affected by the road closure 

will still have access to their driveways.   

Please see the map below for more details.  

Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x226. 
 

 

 
 


